
 

 

 

Grandparent Breakfasts 

 
Our first whole-school event of the year will be our 
Grandparent Breakfasts. We are excited to welcome 
Grandparents (or special Grandparent-style loved ones) into 
school on Thursday 2nd & Friday 3rd October, 9-10am, to share 
breakfast with the children and enjoy some short performances 
from our classes. Please book on school spider and pay £3.50 
which provides your choice of breakfast muffin, tea and coffee 
plus toast for the children. Doors will open at 9am – we look 
forward to seeing you then!  

 

Harvest Collections 

 
We will be collecting Harvest donations for Oldham Food Bank 

on 2nd and 3rd October (the same dates as Grandparent 

Breakfasts). Please bring any donations of dry goods to school 

by midday on 3rd October then our School Councillors will hand 

over our donations to the Food Bank. Thank you.  
 

Class Welcome Meetings 

 
Please join us for our Class welcome meetings: they are an 
opportunity to visit the classroom, meet teachers, find out 
about timetables, routines and expectations in each class. It will 
also be the place to find out about how each class organises 
their homework and how you can help your children at home.  
Class 4 (Year 5 & 6) Monday 15th September 4.30 – 5.00pm 
Class 3 (Year 3 & 4) Monday 15th September 5.00 – 5.30pm 
Class 2 (Year 1 & 2) Wednesday 17th September 4.30 – 5.00pm 
Class 1 (Reception) Wednesday 17th September 5.00 – 5.30pm 
 

 

Y6 Residential at Robinwood 
 
Miss Kay is hosting a virtual meeting for parents 
of Year 6 children 4.30 – 5.00pm on Monday 
22nd September. Please save the date and Mrs 
Lewis will email out a meeting link.   
 

Phonics Parent Workshops 

 
We would like to invite parents of children in Reception and Year 
1 to one of our Phonics workshops. This is an opportunity to learn 
about how we will teach phonics and reading to your children this 
year, and how you can support them at home. We will share 
resources that you can take away. The first workshop will be 5.00-
5.45pm on Tuesday 23rd September and then repeated 9.00-
9.45am on Wednesday 24th September. Please click here to let us 
know when you will be attending.  

 

Open Events for Reception 2026! 

 
Although our school year has only just begun, we are making 
preparations for our open events for families who are looking for 
Reception places for September 2026. If you know any families in, or 
moving to the area, please share the information attached or direct 
them to our website for information. Thank you.  
 

Daffodils for Spring…  

 
We would like to shower our school grounds with daffodil bulbs, ready 
for spring, and would love to have enough to enable all of our children 
to take part in the planting. Are you able to donate some bags of 
daffodil bulbs? If so, please drop them at school by Monday 29th 
September.  
We are also planning to rejuvenate the corner area of the school field, 
by the driveway, where the Peace Pole is situated. Are there any 
green-fingered family members who might be able to donate some 
time and/or some plants, to help children and staff bring this area back 
to life? If so, please email the school office and we will get back to you! 
   

Dates for the Diary 

September 

15th C4 Welcome Meet 4.30pm / C3 Welcome Meet 5.00pm 

17th C2 Welcome Meet 4.30pm / C1 Welcome Meet 5.00pm 

19th Flu Immunisations  

22nd Y6 Parents Residential – virtual meeting 4.30-5.00pm 

23rd Rec & Y1 Phonics Workshop 5.00pm 

24th Rec & Y1 Phonics Workshop 9.00am 

25th Open Morning for Reception 2026 (9.15-10.30am) 

26th Class 4 trip Chester Zoo  

 

October 

2nd Grandparents Breakfast 9-10am / Harvest Collections 

3rd Grandparents Breakfast 9-10am / Harvest Collections 

21-22-23rd Year 5 Bikeability (one day only per child) 

23rd Friends of Friezland Halloween Party 

24th INSET (School closed to pupils) 

27th – 31st HALF TERM 

 

12th September 2025 

 

https://forms.gle/9VqtGqfNDqqng1FfA
https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/9A6BS6O739OS/ref=hz_ls_biz_ex

